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Subject:  
Please move stop sign closer to the road at the intersection of Riverwalk Drive and Wisconsin Avenue and install 
pedestrian crossing signs at the sidewalk per staff recommendation. 

 
Details:  
7/31/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. Halvensleben as a referral to relocate the existing stop sign on 
Riverwalk Drive from the sidewalk to Wisconsin Avenue and install pedestrian crossing signing where Riverwalk 
Drive meets the sidewalk. Engineering staff have reviewed this request and do not have an issue with relocating 
the stop sign and installing pedestrian crossing signs. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing three (3) pedestrian crossing signs, two (2) downward pointing arrow plaques, one (1) ahead 
plaque, and three (3) sign poles would be around $435 and covered by the 2023 Building and Grounds Sign Budget 
(3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends relocating the stop sign on Riverwalk Drive from the sidewalk to 
Wisconsin Avenue and installing fluorescent green-yellow pedestrian crossing signs where the sidewalk crosses 
Riverwalk Drive. 

 
 


